
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 20, 2020 
 
 

• Last week was a great retreat, but I’m very glad to be back! There’s no 
place like home! I love you, Team Grace! 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to Saint Martin 
de Porres School. The school ministers to children in the inner-city of 
Columbia, SC. We’re happy to support their mission.  
www.saintmartindeporres.org 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of Alexander and Joyce 

Dembowski’s 60th Wedding Anniversary! Happy Anniversary! 
 

• This Sunday afternoon from 1:00 to 3:00 PM, the Troops of Saint 
George will have their Recruitment Sunday at Walnut Creek Park. All 
young men and their fathers (or father figures) are welcome! 
 

• This Monday at 1:00 PM, our parish Book Club resumes. Join Deacon 
Doc as he dives into the wisdom of the book, Five Loaves and Two 
Fish. The Book Club will be in-person and on livestream. All are 
welcome! 
 

• Our Bible Study this Wednesday at 6:45 PM will be on Adam and Eve 
in Genesis 2. The study is only via livestream.  
 

• As Netflix continues to show its inclination to filth with its recent 
shows, I want to once again encourage the families of the parish to sign 
on to FORMED. This is a free program (paid for by the parish) and 
contains encouraging, faith-inspiring content for the whole family. 
Please do not allow moral garbage into your home! Choose higher and 
better things! 

 
 

http://www.saintmartindeporres.org/
https://gracewepray.org/troops-of-saint-george/
https://gracewepray.org/parish-book-club/
https://gracewepray.org/christian-formation/

